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February 4, 2019

Mr. Kelvin Watson

Director, Broward Libraries Division
100 South Andrews Ave.

Fort Lauderdale, Fl. 33301

Dear Mr. Watson:

The Broward Public Library Foundation is pleased to provide $23,690 from
the Albert Jacobs and Ann Jacobs Trust, now held within the Library
Foundation endowment, to fund staffing of the Lauderhill Towne Centre
Library’s Literacy Help Center in 2019.

This is the 10th year interest from the Trust has supported this staffing
need.

We wish you continued success with this vital community service.

Sincerely,
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Dorothy Klein
Executive Director

APPROVAL OR RECOMMEMDATION BY THE STATH

Please remember us in your wills and trusts.



